

TOGETHER we empower older adults and families to lead lives of purpose and joy, guided by the Mennonite tradition of care and service to others. We believe purpose and joy can be found at every age and every stage – for residents and for the team members who make our communities a place to live and grow.

The past year was defined by a few exciting milestones. At Souderton Mennonite Homes, construction wrapped up in early 2025 on two new Memory Care neighborhoods: one neighborhood for Personal Care residents to replace the existing one, and one brand new community for Health Care residents who also need Memory Care services. These new spaces have expanded the services available at Souderton Mennonite Homes and give residents and their loved ones a more spacious, comfortable, and community-oriented lifestyle. At Dock Woods, work will soon begin on a new building that will offer 17 spacious two-bedroom apartments for Residential Living residents.

We have also invested in the day-to-day experiences of those who call Living Branches home and those who work here. We are excited to launch the nationally recognized DAISY Award and its companion, the Bee Award, to celebrate excellence in care and support roles. For residents, recent enhancements include a new online portal, a coordinated fitness program across campuses, and the establishment of an all-campus summer festival each June.

Thank you for partnering with us in ministry. Your support, encouragement, and friendly visits are deeply valued.

Board Members

John W. Duerksen, Chairperson, Blooming Glen Mennonite Church Joshua J. Meyer, Vice Chair, Souderton Mennonite Church Wendell J. Weaver, Secretary, Towamencin Mennonite Church L. Brent Kolb, Treasurer, Blooming Glen Mennonite Church Dr. J. Todd Alderfer, Blooming Glen Mennonite Church Luke J. Bergey, Renew Bible Church of Perkasie Maura A. Derstein, Calvary Church J. Oliver Gingrich, Esquire, Plains Mennonite Church Bryan K. Hunsberger, Souderton Mennonite Church Amy L. Kolb, Salford Mennonite Church Jane L. Ruth, Salford Mennonite Church Edward D. Brubaker, President/CEO



livingbranches.org